
Finally, 

fall actu-

ally feels 

like it has 

arrived. 

It’s time 

for test-

ing, pro-

jects, and 

confer-

ences. However, don’t forget 

about what else this month 

will bring: family, fun, and 

food!  

It’s just around the corner, 

folks. Due to there being 

one less week this month, I 

have fewer time slots for 

guidance lessons. Make sure 

you sign up ASAP.  

Here are a few activities you 

can do in your classroom:  

 Teach students about 

the difference between 

“fair” and 

“equal”.  

 Give 

different 

scenario 

cards and 

ask stu-

dents to 

separate 

the cards into what is 

fair and what is unfair.  

 Have students 

write an essay ex-

plaining why the 

rules they have in 

the classroom are 

fair or unfair.  

 Writing Prompt: Do 

you think it’s fair that 

the handicap parking 
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Remember 

 Sign up for guidance 

lessons.  

 College Application 

Month 

 Backpack Buddy contin-

ues 

 College t-shirts for stu-

dents and faculty every 

Wednesday 
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Leo the Late Bloomer  

By: Robert Kraus  

It’s Not Fair 

By:Amy Krouse Rosenthal 

Spoon 

By: Amy Krouse Rosenthal 

“Fairness is not the end result, 

it's the opportunity. And 

everybody in America today 

has the opportunity to get 

ahead.” 



This month is College Application & Ca-

reer Awareness Month. Check out some 

of the activities we have planned for this 

month.  

 Decorate a pennant with the college 

and mascot of your choice.  

 Check out the college word wall!  

 Students will fill out mock applica-

tions. Those that turn their applica-

tions in on time will be admitted to 

College Bound Get Down on Friday, 

November 22nd in the gym!  

 

GPISD 

Every Wednesday in 

November!  

Teachers! If your stu-

dents do not have a 

college t-shirt, en-

courage them to wear 

your college colors. 

Take pictures! The 

class with the most 

class spirit, will get a 

sweet treat!   


